

August 4, 2025

Dear Incoming Kindergarten Parents,

The Vernonia School District (VSD) would like to welcome you as parents of an incoming kindergarten student for the 2025-256 school year. Vernonia Elementary School (VES) and Mist Grade School (MGS) provide a summer Kindercamp for ALL incoming kindergarten students.

The Kindercamp established the following goals for the program:

- Provide an early learning opportunity, prior to Kindergarten entry, for children who have not had a formal preschool experience.
- Provide a program that supports successful kindergarten transition for all children
- Provide a program with meaningful family engagement
- Provide a program that enables shared professional development with early childhood providers and elementary level teachers

Students are expected to be at Kindercamp each day for the full session. As a reminder, transportation WILL NOT be provided by the school district.

This year's Vernonia and Mist Elementary Kindercamp will be held at Vernonia Elementary for both VES & Mist kindergarten students:

Monday-Friday
August 11-15 and August 18-22
8:30 am-11:30 am
(Lunch will be provided)

Please call Stacy Adams at 503-429-1342 to confirm your child will be attending kindercamp. We look forward to working with you and seeing you at Kindercamp!

Sincerely.

Michelle Eagleson

Principal

Vernonia Elementary School